Year 2, Summer Term 2, 2022
Topic
Week

English

1
06.06.22

Poetry – Poet
Study
Walter De La
Mere

2
13.06.22

Poetry
Pattern and
Rhyme

3
20.06.22

Reviews

Maths
(Dependent on
set)
Position and
direction:
describe
position

Position and
direction:
describe turns

Time: telling
the time

Invitations
Inviting a
dinosaur to an
event
following on
from events
in How to
Look After
Your Dinosaur

History

Living things and their
habitats
Describe how different
habitats provide for the
basic needs of different
kinds of animals and
plants, and how they
depend on each other

Living things and their
habitats
Identify that most living
things live in habitats to
which they are suited and
describe how different
habitats provide for the
basic needs of different
kinds of animals and
plants, and how they
depend on each other.

Time: duration

Explain how
the First
World War
started.

Explore and compare the
differences between
things that are living,
dead, and things that have
never been alive.

Art

DT

RE

Textiles purses: Creating
a prototype

Jungle:

Islam: Hajj –

Create a mini
jungle scene
following Henri
Rousseau
processes.

Our special
journeys

RHSE

Computing

Music

Outdoor PE

Relationships:
similarities
and
differences
between
people

Digital
Literacy
Share our
knowledge
of the
internet and
effective
searching

Jungle
animals:
Using voices
expressively
and
creatively

Striking and
fielding:
develop
overarm
throw

Relationships:
caring for the
local natural
and built
environment

Gymnastics:
Rolls as
travelling
Striking and
fielding:
develop
overarm
throw
Gymnastics:
Building set
routines

Living things and their
habitats

Living things and their
habitats

Geography

Human and
physical
features of
the Great
Barrier Reef

Identify and
explain
extreme
weather
conditions

Identify that most living
things live in habitats to
which they are suited and
describe how different
habitats provide for the
basic needs of different
kinds of animals and
plants, and how they
depend on each other.

How to Look
After Your
Dinosaur

4
27.06.22

Science (2 hours)

Investigating
trench
warfare

Mental
Health:
managing big
feelings

Textiles purses: Evaluatin
g/re-designing

Jungle:

Islam: Hajj –

Using collage to
create brightly
coloured flowers

Journeys with
meaning

Mental
Health:
calming and
mood
changing
techniques

Coding
Explain what
debugging is
and debug a
simple
program

Jungle
animals:
Use a range
of tuned and
untuned
percussion
instruments

Net and Wall:
hit a moving
ball
Gymnastics:
Climbing –
wall bar
safety

Net and Wall:
hit a moving
ball
Gymnastics:
Mirror
routines

5
04.07.22

Fact WritingNon Fiction
Books
Animals

6
11.07.22

Recount
Woburn
Safari Park

7
18.07.22

Mass, capacity
and
temperature:
measure and
compare mass
in g and kg

Living things and their
habitats
Describe how different
habitats provide for the
basic
needs of different kinds
of animals and plants, and
how they depend on each
other.

Mass, capacity
and
temperature:
measure and
compare
capacity

Living things and their
habitats
Describe how animals
obtain their food from
plants and other animals,
using the idea of a simple
food chain.

Fieldwork:
Parks Trust

Use of
transport
during the
First World
War

Road Safety:
Risky
behaviour and
the Highway
Code

Textiles purses: Creating
purses

Jungle:

Islam: Hajj –

Using collage to
create brightly
coloured flowers

Sharing views
and opinions

WICKED WORK WEEK

Personal
Safety:
techniques to
respond to
situations

Online
Safety
Recognise
that content
on the
internet may
belong to
other people

Jungle
animals:
Develop
performance
skills

Athletics:
throw
overarm at a
raised target
Gymnastics:
Jumping off landing
Athletics:
race
procedure
Gymnastics:
Flight
footwork
pattern

